
 

  

  

  

Dear IGC-Members! 

We hope you are enjoying a great summer and would like to provide you with the most recent 
information from IGC. 
  
Klaus Eiselmayer, Ronald Gleich, Heimo Losbichler, Rita Niedermayr, Lukas Rieder 

Management Board of IGC 
   

  

 

  

  
General Assembly 2014 in Split - Review  

On May 31st, IGC held its general assembly. Our special thanks goes to Jasmina Ocko and Mladen 
Meter for being wonderful hosts. 26 participants - representing 19 member organizations –enjoyed the 
perfect hospitality right on the Croatian coast. The agenda included inspiring presentations by Jasmina 
Ocko,  Mladen Meter, Damir Kralj, Silke Wickel-Kirsch and Rita Niedermayr-Kruse. It was our great 
honor to welcome Raef Lawson, Vice-President Research from IMA Institute of Management Accounting, 
who came from the US to attend the meeting. 
 
Eight New Members 
 
We are proud to announce eight new member. Six were able to present their organizations and apply 
for membership in person: 
 

  

 

 Snjezana Kolombo from Altius, Croatia 
 Raef Lawson from IMA Institute of Management Accounting, US 
 Sergey Falko from Controllerverein Russland, Russia 
 Peter Sinn from Corporate Planning, Germany 
 Giorgio Cinciripini from Assocontroller, Italy 
 Martin Tschandl from FH Joanneum University of Applied Sciences, Austria 

 

 Prof. Klaus Möller from the University of St. Gallen, Switzerland and  
 Roland Beranek from BMD, Austria applied by mail. 

 

 
 

 

 

  

   

 
 

 
   



IGC Quality Label 

We are pleased to announce that initial certification was given to Mladen Meter of Business 
Effectiveness Ltd., Zagreb (Controlling Academy Business Effectiveness) and maintenance certification 
was given to Clemens Nachbauer of ÖCI, Vienna (Certified Controller – Das Controlling-
Stufenprogramm) and Ronald Gleich of Horvath Akademie, Stuttgart (Horváth-Controller-Kolleg). 
  

   

 

  

  

 
Competence-Based Learning and Competence Models 
 
IGC’s strategic project is making progress. On July 17th, the task force representing members 
from  Controller Akademie, CZSG, EBS, ICV, Horvath & Partners, ÖCI, University St. Gallen and 
Fachhochschule Oberösterreich met in Munich for the third time. The prototype of the framework stood 
the test and critical competences were assigned to the processes of IGC’s controlling process model. 
 

 
 
In the next step competence profiles will be created for specific controller positions, such as head of 
controlling or sales controller. The next meeting will be held at the European Business School on 
October 15th.  
 
 
 

 

   



IGC’s 20th Anniversary in 2015 

The teenage years of IGC come to an end at the general assembly 2015 in Budapest when it will be 
celebrating its 20th anniversary.  
We kindly invite all members to participate and reserve May 9th in their calendars. 
 

 

 

  

     

 
Important dates 
 
October 15th:    Task force meeting competence models, Wiesbaden 
October 16th:    Board meeting, Wiesbaden 
January 26th:    Task force meeting competence models, Vienna 
January 27th:    Board meeting, Vienna 
May 9th:            General assembly and 20th anniversary, Budapest     

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

    
   

 

 

 
 
 


